

25100 E. Belleview Ave., Aurora, CO 80016 | 720-886-6000 | dhanson4@cherrycreekschools.org

Dear Infinity Middle School Community,

As I reflect on my first year as Principal of Infinity Middle School, I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to the students, families, staff, and community members who have welcomed and supported me throughout this journey. It has been an incredible honor to lead this vibrant community, and I'm proud of the progress we've made together.

This past year, I've had the privilege of getting to know our students, celebrating their accomplishments, and partnering with teachers and families to create meaningful learning experiences. I remain deeply committed to every student's well-being, academic growth, and sense of belonging. Our shared goal is to ensure every student feels valued, challenged, and connected—both in the classroom and beyond.

Together, we've continued to build a school culture that prioritizes strong relationships, rigorous instruction, and opportunities for students to explore their interests through athletics, arts, clubs, and leadership. I've especially appreciated learning the traditions and history that make Infinity Middle School such a special place—and I'm committed to continuing to build that legacy while guiding us toward a dynamic future.

As we move forward, we will continue to elevate student voices, foster inclusive partnerships, and reinforce the importance of human connection and community. This work is ongoing, and your engagement is vital.

On a personal note, my family continues to be a source of strength and joy. My wife, Briana, is a middle school counselor in the Cherry Creek School District, and our daughters, Blaise (now 9) and Sloane (6), are thriving in CCSD schools. Their experiences fuel my passion for public education and remind me daily of the importance of this work.

Thank you for a great first year. I look forward to building on our momentum and working alongside you to ensure every student at Infinity Middle School thrives.

Please don't hesitate to reach out with questions, feedback, or ideas. You can reach our main office at 720-886-6000.

Go Vipers!

Warm regards, Dr. Dan Hanson Principal, Infinity Middle School

